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We oppose HB 3223 because it: 

 

-Undermines and devalues the dental assisting profession. 

-Could reduce pay, opportunities and job satisfaction for dental assistants. 

-Will worsen the shortage of qualified providers. 

-Puts patient health and safety at risk. 

-Reduces dentists focus on their patient because their focus will need to be on the 

under qualified trainees.  

-Lowers the quality of patient care. 

 

We encourage you to vote No on HB 3223. 


